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August 27, 2008

Clint Maun
Maun-Lemkc Spcaking & Consulting, LLC
8031 W. Center Rd.
Omaha. NE 68124

Dear Clint:

On behalfofthe Florida Health Care Association, the Florida Center for Assisted Living
and our members, please accept my sincere appreciation for your participation in our
2008 Annual Conference held earlier this month at the Rosen Shingle Creek Resort in
Orlando. A copy of the sunrmary ofyour seminar evaluations is aftached.

Attendee evaluations of the Conference included such comments as 'butstanding
conference, great seminars, excellent spcakers, the educational agenda rr?s great."
Obviously your presentation made a significant contribution to the ovcrall success ofihe
Conlerence and we thaik you for shadng your time, talent and expertise with us as we
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Sincerelv-

Florida MailTo: PO. Box 1459. Tallahassee. Florida 32302-'1459
Telephone: (850) 224-3907 . Fax: (850) 681-2075

www.fhca.org

/fh!r- /e-r""-x--'
YSOnde iensen

Event Planning Manager

Enclosure

Street Address: 307 West Park Avenue. Tallahassee, Fbnda3230'l-1427


